Hi Everyone,

We have typically held our community council meetings on the second Tuesday of each month at 4:30 pm in the Kearns High media center. Our CC President Amy McLaughlin and I have talked, and without any pressing items we are not going to meet tomorrow, and will have our first meeting on October 11th. If you have any items you would like on the agenda, please email Amy or you could just reply all to this thread. I hope to have some school data released by then that I would be able to share related to our LandTrust plan. They are still finalizing test scores and graduation rates.

We also have had a couple more parents interested in participating on community council, so we will invite them to attend as well.

Thank you all for your service on CC!

Thanks,

Danny Stirland